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Where Learning Adventures Begin… 

Neston Festival of Reading 2017 

Celebrating the Magic of Reading 
 

Harry Potter Night 
Tuesday 7

th
 March 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you are aware, Neston Primary School is hosting its very own Harry Potter Night on Tuesday 7
th

 March.  The 

Hogwarts’ Professors will be leading sessions on Transfiguration, Divination and Quidditch!  Young wizards and their 

parents will be able to enjoy a bite to eat in The Leaky Cauldron and browse in Flourish and Blotts (aka The Corsham 

Bookshop!) where all manner of books suitable for young wizards will be available.  Children are invited to come in the 

appropriate Hogwarts uniform if they wish.  This event will run from 5.00pm to 6.30pm. 

 

We are very excited about this event and know that many of the children are too, but, having carried out the required risk 

assessment we unfortunately have to limit attendance, thereby ensuring that we are able to run a fun but, above all, safe 

event.   We would ask, therefore, that if your child/children would like to attend the Harry Potter event that you complete 

the reply slip below and return it to the class teacher by Tuesday 28
th

 February.  If we receive more replies than we have 

places, we will put all reply slips into the Sorting Hat and will randomly pick out names until all the places are filled.   We 

will inform you, as soon as possible by Owl, if your child/children have a place.  We are sorry but we will not be able to 

consider any replies received after Tuesday. 

 

Please note, if you have more than one child at school who wishes to attend, then you should only use one reply slip.  

Also, we are sorry, but pre-school age children are not able to attend the Harry Potter Night.  Parents will need to be on 

site for the duration of the event.  While your child/children are enjoying the activities you will be able to relax at The 

Leaky Cauldron, browse in Flourish and Blotts or spend time in the Hogwarts’ Common Rooms! 

 

We will have some of the Harry Potter activities available at our Books and Bacon event on Thursday 9
th
 March at 

8.00am and all children and parents are invited to this very popular event (please see separate letter coming soon!).  Also, 

don’t forget that children are invited to come to school dressed up as their favourite book character on Thursday 2
nd

 

March – another chance to wear their wizarding robes if they wish! 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Harry Potter Night – Tuesday 7
th

 March, 5.00pm to 6.30pm 

Please return to your class teacher by Tuesday 28
th
 February 

Only one reply slip per family please 

 

Child………………………………………… Class…………………………………… 

 

Child………………………………………… Class…………………………………… 

 

Child………………………………………… Class…………………………………… 

 
Please note that pre-school age children are unable to attend the event. 
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